
June  2025  Newsletter  

 
 

Carrie Oldfield – President Annette Pardue – Vice President Craig Williams – Treasurer 
 

 

Contact – email 
valenciaparkclear
water@gmail.com     

website - 
www.Valenciapark

.org  
 

We know it is hot 

outside but please 

keep your yards 

mowed.  If you need 

help with your yard 

mowing, please let 

us know  Thanks. 

 

 

 
 

Pool Fobs 
 

You will need a fob to use either 

pool this year.  Your key will no 

longer work.  To get a fob, you will 

need to bring an ID and a utility 

bill with your address on it.   

 

You can come to a Board Meeting 

to get a fob or contact us via 

email to schedule a time.  Also 

look on Facebook for any special 

times. 

 

We are trying to get these to 

everyone so please let your 

neighbors know how to get one. 

 

Thanks! 

 

  

 
 

We do have a Facebook page 

that is only for members of 

Valencia Park/Cedar Grove. 

If you live in Valencia Park/ 

Cedar Grove, please join this 

group.  There is information 

about the community, Board 

Meetings, and other 

important information.  

Occasionally someone has a 

question that needs an 

answer.  

Please answer the questions 

listed to join.  We look forward 

to seeing you on our Wall. 

 

 

UPCOMING 

EVENTS 

 

 

June Board 

Meeting – 

Wednesday 

June 25th  

In person and 

zoom 

******** 

July 4th  

Please read 

Pool Rules on 

the back. 

******** 

Fobs for Pool 

Check 

Facebook for 

days. 
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POOL RULES 

• No glass containers 

• No Pets 

• No Smoking 

• No Diving  

• DO pick up after yourselves 

• Do put garbage in the 

containers 

• DO ENJOY THE WATER 

• DO BE RESPECTFUL FOR 

ALL THAT ARE THERE 

 

 

 

Many people have 

businesses. We would 

love to post your 

information on the 

bulletin board by the 

clubhouse and feature 

some in our newsletter. 

Send us your 

information. 

 

Beautiful 

Homes 

There are 

many homes 

that have 

great curb 

appeal.  If 

you see one, 

let us know 

and we will 

post a 

picture. 

 

 

We would love some help with these items 

• Beautification Committee 

• Architectural Committee 

• Special Projects 
If we all work together our community will only get 

better. Email if you are interested. 

WANTED STRAY CATS  

NOT NEUTERED 
If you know of a cat that does not 

have a clipped ear and is in your 

neighborhood, please email us so we 

can capture the cat, fix it and return 

it.  We need to help stop the breeding 

of so many cats.  We have contacted 

a person who cares for these stray 

cats and wants to help us catch them. 
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